
Minutes of the School Council meeting held at  

12.30pm on Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 

Present: Mrs Kwiatek, Mrs Black, Mary, Max, Jamie, Harrison, Molly, Joseph & Lorin 

 

1. WELCOME & APOLOGIES 

Mrs Kwiatek welcomed everyone to the 5th School Council meeting of the year. 
 

2. MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes from the previous meeting were filed in school council folders.  

 

3. MATTERS ARISING 

Mrs Kwiatek confirmed that the JRSO’s have now submitted their application for a 

silver award for Lockerley School. 

She also confirmed that new goals have been purchased and that new trees have 

been planted along the boundary fence on the field. 

Mrs Kwiatek explained to the children that their voice as a School Councillor is 

important and as a result, their requests have been fulfilled. 

 

4. SUGGESTION BOXES 

Night time wildlife cameras so that we can see which animals are in our grounds 

Mrs Black to ask Mrs Rowland 

Village litter pick – will suggest this to teachers for community week w/b 22nd May 

        Mrs Kwiatek 

Bird watching club 

Cooking club 

Bird feeders, unfortunately we do not want to encourage rodents – there are 

currently some apples in the trees for the birds 

KS2 boys and girls changing in different rooms – Mrs Kwiatek to check this with staff 

Hot chocolate – this could be a class reward 

More chromebooks, one for each child!  If the current chromebooks were looked 

after this could be possible, but they are not treated with care and therefore any 

money available to purchase additional ones is used for replacing damaged 

chromebooks. 

More sport equipment – we have only just invested in additional equipment 

 

5. PUPIL QUESTIONNAIRE 

Mrs Kwiatek asked the children if they liked the new class recognition boards. 

They all agreed that they did, it gives an incentive for your class to work as a team 

and you don’t want to let the class down.  Like this system more than the marbles. 

The children also like to new above and beyond board in reception and they are 

pleased that any visitors to school will see the butterflies on the board.  All children 

are happy with the changes to the behaviour policy. 

 

Mrs Kwiatek also asked the children if they enjoyed being at school – their answers 

were very positive: they liked phonics, Maths, being with their friends, PE, being 

outside during break times and lunch times 

 

School councillors to ask their class if they like new recognition boards and above 

and beyond board in reception. 

 

Date of next meeting: Wednesday 24th May 2023 at 12.30pm 


